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owns and operates
the electricity network

throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we 
deliver an annual electricity sales discount 

to all consumers connected to our network.

Gold Coast NZ Rock ‘N’ Roll Club formed 
in 1988.  Television programmes such as 
Happy Days and American Graffiti created a 
resurgence of interest in the 1950’s and 60’s 
Rock ‘n’ Roll era.
Club nights are held from 7.30pm every 
Wednesday, mid January to mid December, 
at the Paraparaumu Memorial Hall, Tatanekai 
Street, Paraparaumu. 
From January, the third Saturday,  every 
second month, is a themed “hop” where the 

Rock‘n’Roll 
is here to stay!

glitz and the glad rags come out as the hall 
is transformed to match the theme. 
Rock N Roll is a great way to keep fit, have 
fun and meet new people.  You don’t have 
to have a partner to join in.  Dancers into 
their 80’s take to the floor, junior members 
under 18 must be accompanied by an adult. 
Dance classes for beginners are held 
throughout the year.  The next one starts 
on 19 February 2020.  Experienced dance 
coaches hold classes once a week for five 
weeks. In the meantime anyone is welcome 
to attend weekly Club nights.
Some members travel around the country 
to compete, while others dance for the 
sheer pleasure.  There’s no need to buy 

special clothing – comfortable shoes without 
heels and flexible clothing is all that’s required.  
High heels are not permitted.
Annual membership is $25.00, and includes 
weekly newsletters.  Members pay $2 to attend 
club nights, non-members $4.  Your first night is 
free and $30.00 covers the five week beginners 
course.
To find out more contact Gold Coast NZ
Secretary Janet Raitt email: 
goldcoastsecretary@gmail.com 
or mobile: 021 253 9012 
President: Irene Bignall email: 
goldcoastnzrnrclubpresident@gmail.com 
or mobile 021 058 1084 

 

The team at Electra would 
like to wish you all a safe and 
happy Holiday Season


